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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Here's who's getting a share of the $5 million from Shell cracker fund 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/05/16/pennsylvania-announces-shell-
organizations.html  
 
More Than the Curve: The Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection to hold public meeting 
and hearing on renewal of operating permit for waste to energy facility in Conshohocken 
https://morethanthecurve.com/the-pennsylvania-department-of-environmental-protection-to-hold-
public-meeting-and-hearing-on-renewal-of-operating-permit-for-waste-to-energy-facility-in-
conshohocken/ 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Shapiro Administration awards $5.67M for mineland restoration projects 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/environment/shapiro-administration-awards-5-67m-for-
mineland-restoration-projects/article_fd176178-1155-11ef-80dc-97d6d421e4ed.html 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Bucks County Herald: Wrightstown seeks grant for mandated stormwater, sediment reduction 
https://buckscountyherald.com/stories/wrightstown-township-seeks-grant-for-mandated-stormwater-
sediment-reduction-delaware-river,48720 
 
Middle Susquehanna Riverkeeper Blog: Mine reclamation expert: 'We are at exciting precipice of really 
significant, positive change' after Tioga River project gets $68 million for treatment 
https://www.middlesusquehannariverkeeper.org/blog/mine-reclamation-expert-we-are-at-exciting-
precipice-of-really-significant-positive-change-after-tioga-river-project-gets-68-million-for-treatment  
 
 
Air 
 
Bradford Era: Parts of Pa. could get Canadian wildfire smoke if conditions are right: meteorologist 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/parts-of-pa-could-get-canadian-wildfire-smoke-if-conditions-are-
right-meteorologist/article_cdef0aa8-1386-11ef-9e7b-5fb4f33a6e8a.html 
 
KDKA: Public input needed on use of U.S. Steel settlement funds 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/public-input-needed-use-of-u-s-steel-settlement-funds/  
 
WITF/StateImpact: Biden administration visits central Pa. glass plant to tout clean manufacturing 
standards 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/05/16/biden-administration-visits-central-pa-glass-
plant-to-tout-clean-manufacturing-standards/ 
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FOX43: Cumberland County glass maker to 'modernize' federal buildings 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/cumberland-county-glass-maker-modernize-federal-
buildings/521-2b662f28-0808-476c-94fb-4ba4a14bb1a9 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: Harrisburg is breaking a weather record, and it might have saved you a buck or two 
https://www.pennlive.com/weather/2024/05/harrisburg-is-breaking-a-weather-record-right-now-and-
it-might-have-saved-you-a-buck-or-two.html 
 
Lancaster Online: Lancaster County's plant zones changed; What does this mean for your 2024 garden? 
https://lancasteronline.com/features/home_garden/lancaster-countys-plant-zones-changed-what-does-
this-mean-for-your-2024-garden/article_32dd3d52-13b1-11ef-adaf-6b90e2af185b.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: Air quality alerts are a climate change alarm 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/editorial/air-quality-alerts-are-a-climate-change-
alarm/article_08acb288-13b1-11ef-93f1-03d8a34a5e2d.html 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
The Derrick: Sandycreek students release rainbow trout at Two Mile Run 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/sandycreek-students-release-rainbow-trout-at-
two-mile-run/article_b69c639a-13b9-11ef-b107-175d78bee81b.html 
 
Daily Local: Museum exhibit highlighting environmentalism and plants at West Chester University 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/05/16/museum-exhibit-highlighting-environmentalism-and-plants-at-
west-chester-university/ 
 
Levittown Now: Falls Twp. Wants To Be A Bird Town Community 
https://levittownnow.com/2024/05/16/falls-twp-wants-to-be-a-bird-town-community/ 
 
Newtown PA Now: New Management Agreement Signed For Bowman’s Hill Wildflower Preserve 
https://newtownpanow.com/2024/05/16/new-management-agreement-signed-for-bowmans-hill-
wildflower-preserve/ 
 
Lancaster Farming: Philadelphia Urban Wildlife Refuge Supports Nature and Neighborhoods 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/country-life/outdoors/philadelphia-urban-wildlife-refuge-supports-
nature-and-neighborhoods/article_1bf5094e-11ef-11ef-88ce-f3e8cb27d8b0.html 
 
 
Energy 
 
Erie Times: Presque Isle installs new solar panels. They'll save the park money and keep cars cool 
https://www.goerie.com/story/lifestyle/presque-isle/2024/05/16/presque-isle-state-park-pettinato-
beach-8-solar-panels-installed/73639498007/ 
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Observer-Reporter Guest Essay: Carbon Capture And Storage Can Enhance Pennsylvania’s Proven Energy 
Resources  
https://www.observer-reporter.com/opinion/op-eds/2024/may/16/carbon-capture-and-storage-can-
enhance-pennsylvanias-proven-energy-resources/ 
 
Utility Dive: 25 GW of new solar to boost summer grid reliability, but extreme heat poses widespread 
risks: NERC 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/25-gw-of-new-solar-to-boost-summer-grid-reliability-but-extreme-
heat-poses/716286/ 
 
Delco Today: Investing in Reliability: PECO Enhances Electric Infrastructure in Delaware County 
https://delco.today/2024/05/peco-delaware-county-projects/ 
 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
WJET-TV: Bird flu is spreading, but should you be worried? 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/bird-flu-is-spreading-but-should-you-be-worried/ 
 
 
Mining 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Q&A session of Critical Rare Earth Minerals sampling set for Monday 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/q-a-session-of-critical-rare-earth-minerals-sampling-set-for-
monday/article_84d85d2f-6d40-5ba0-9e09-3a98bb401d4c.html 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
KDKA: West Deer residents fighting back against proposed gas well installations 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/west-deer-residents-fighting-back-proposed-gas-well-
installations/  
 
WNEP: UGI announces gas price hikes 
https://www.wnep.com/article/news/state/ugi-announces-gas-price-hikes-natural-gas-puc-public-
utility-commission/523-6d00aafa-8e26-45f0-b8b2-051f79acf51d 
 
 
PFAS 
 
The Keystone: PA received $37.5 million from infrastructure law to remove “forever chemicals” from 
drinking water 
https://keystonenewsroom.com/2024/05/15/pa-forever-chemicals-removal/ 
 
CNN: ‘They told us that this material would be safe.’ Toxic PFAS discovered on US farms 
https://www.cnn.com/2024/05/02/us/video/pfas-forever-chemicals-farmland-food-biosolids-digvid  
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Radiation Protection 
 
CBS21: Future of TMI Unit 1 questioned after nuclear power plant restarted in Michigan 
https://local21news.com/news/local/three-mile-island-unit-1-restart-pennsylvania-michigan-palisades-
nuclear-power-plant-constellation-energy-earnings-call-may-2024# 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Butler Eagle: Tick season is underway in Pennsylvania — here’s how not to get bit 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240517/tick-season-is-underway-in-pennsylvania-heres-how-not-to-
get-bit/ 
 
exploreVenango: Department of Health Launches New Dashboard to Help Prevent Tickborne Diseases 
https://www.explorevenango.com/health/2024/05/16/department-of-health-launches-new-dashboard-
to-help-prevent-tickborne-diseases-589009/ 
 
WBRE: Combating ticks for Lyme Disease Awareness month 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/combating-ticks-for-lyme-disease-awareness-month-in-nepa/ 
 
WBRE: Combating ticks for Lyme Disease Awareness Month in NEPA 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/combating-ticks-for-lyme-disease-awareness-month-in-nepa  
 
 
Waste 
 
The Keystone: Goodwill offers Pennsylvania residents more options for recycling electronics 
https://keystonenewsroom.com/2024/05/14/goodwill-offers-pennsylvania-residents-recycling-
electronics/ 
 
York Dispatch: York City's curbside collections delayed one day for week after Memorial Day 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2024/05/16/york-citys-curbside-collections-delayed-
one-day-for-week-after-memorial-day/73705014007/ 
 
 
Water 
 
The Derrick: Water damage to home spurs Knox mayor's resignation 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/water-damage-to-home-spurs-knox-mayors-
resignation/article_b1637e30-138d-11ef-a894-77ef1ff10fe5.html 
 
WPXI: Work wrapping up on Charleroi lock and dam 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/work-wrapping-up-charleroi-lock-
dam/IJCPMUDVXZEPBMOE7NVJYMXOQM/  
 
Tribune-Review: Westmoreland Municipal Authority approves $3M for tank painting, vehicle 
replacements 
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https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/mawc-oks-3-million-for-tank-painting-vehicle-purchases/ 
 
Huntingdon daily News: Mapleton, resident cited by state DEP 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/mapleton-resident-cited-by-state-
dep/article_11965634-13b5-11ef-ad63-7b14d44b2599.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Council awards bids for new water meters 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/council-awards-bids-for-new-water-
meters/article_6fbb3ec4-13c8-11ef-a280-2fc14819bf85.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Water study moves ahead in Broad Top Twp. 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/water-study-moves-ahead-in-broad-top-
twp/article_f5d0ae18-13c3-11ef-8494-e37a1511c2c1.html 
 
Bedford Gazette: Bid awarded for new meters in Saxton 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/bid-awarded-for-new-meters-in-
saxton/article_c5289988-12c9-11ef-bd98-c7b8f4ee7cd5.html 
 
WGAL: Utility hopes 20-year, $450 million plan will help reduce sewer runoff in Harrisburg 
https://www.wgal.com/article/utility-hopes-20-year-dollar450-million-plan-will-help-reduce-sewer-
runoff-harrisburg/60818024 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: City Council Oks special event permit; discusses water line project 
https://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/city-council-oks-special-event-permit-for-dubois-
days/article_4a936466-12e5-11ef-b545-53563c4a9e0e.html  
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Multiyear Morrison Bridge project starts Monday 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/multiyear-morrison-bridge-project-starts-
monday/article_543e241e-13b3-11ef-8052-87c1ceea98ea.html 
 
KDKA” Duquesne Light repairs underground leaking cable in Pittsburgh's Strip District 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/duquesne-light-repairs-underground-leaking-cable-in-
pittsburghs-strip-district/  
  
Environmental Health News: Environmental justice advocates find hope, healing and community in 
Pittsburgh 
https://www.ehn.org/environmental-justice-pittsburgh-2668282638.html 
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